
KURE BEACH 

BEAUTIFICATION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 19, 2012 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00PM at the Town Hall with the following in attendance: 

Ken Withrow, Chair     Priscilla Smith, Secretary    

Candace Clark, Co-Chair    Linda Mason         

Tony Gonsalves     Ron Eccleston 

By motion made seconded and carried the minutes of the October meeting were approved. 

OLD BUSINESS 

a.  Tree planter on K Ave.  Nine palm trees have been planted.  The orange cones are still 

there.  Ken will talk with Dean about having these cones removed. 

b. Town Entrance Sign.  This sign is still missing.  John Gordon is investigating what 

happened to it and will report back to the committee.  John was unable to make this 

meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 

1.  New Projects for the committee.  Ken would like each committee member to come up 

with suggestions for the new year. 

2. Welcome to Kure Beach at the south end.  Ken will ask DOT if there is a location at the 

south end of Kure Beach for a welcome sign. 

The committee voted to eliminate the December meeting.  The January meeting day is being 

changed from the second Monday to the First Monday.   

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25 PM. The next scheduled meeting will be on January 7, 2013 

at 4:00PM at the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Priscilla Smith. 

 

NOTE: Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all. 


